
DIOCESE OF THE ARMEN IAN CHURCH OF AM ER ICA, 630 SECOND AVENLIE, NEW YORK , N. Y. 10016 • 212 686·0710 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate 

Mrs. Robert E. Collett 
c/o Mrs. H. B. Nassib 
35 Park Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

Dear Mrs. Collett: 

August 23, 1972 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous d o nation 
to the Diocesan Museum and Library. 

The dictionaries and other volumes, toget er 
with the old Russia bonds you were kind enough to 
contribute, will be valued by us, and surely w rth 
at least one fi~RU 1 

We appreciate your kindness and thoughtfulness. 

JA/ec 

Since~ ely, 

.-/· / ' /-
tt (._c.t {Lt....t~ 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


